
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Friday 27th November 2020 

Warton St. Paul’s CE Primary  
Academy  

Weekly Newsletter 

 

We are nearly into December … Christmas is fast approaching. The staff are 
starting to put some COVID friendly plans into place. I will be sending out 

these dates and information on our next newsletter. Please look out for the 
Christmas Lunch Flyer too. 

The children in EYFS have had their last Forest School Session with Jenna, 
and I know the children have thoroughly enjoyed this experience. We look 
forward to welcoming Jenna back in January to work with another class. 

Have a lovely weekend, stay safe Mrs Dean 

 

 

 

Our stars of the week are Jamie-Lee, Andra, Matthew, Eden and Angel! 

Well done 

 

 

 

The winning team this week is St. George 

 

 

The class with the best attendance this week is: 

OpalClass  

100% 

 



 
 

National Lockdown Restrictions 
 

School is following the current guidelines set out by the DfE regarding ensuring 
Warton St. Paul’s CE Primary Academy remains as safe as it possibly can during 

the pandemic. The request for adults to wear face coverings on the school 
grounds is just one of the ways you can help us to keep healthy. From Monday 

9th November all parent meetings with any member of staff will be conducted by 
phone. If you wish to speak with a member of staff then please do not hesitate 

to contact the school office where a mutually convenient appointment will be 
made. 

May I take this opportunity to thank you all for your support and help in keeping 
our children and staff as safe as we can. 

If you wish to contact me directly please do not hesitate to email me on:  
 head@st-pauls-warton.lancs.sch.uk  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
EU Settlement Scheme 

 
The EU Settlement Scheme has been set up to provide immigration 

status to those who need it as the UK leaves the EU. It is therefore 
important that everyone that needs to applies. The EU Settlement 
Scheme has been designed with European Economic Are (EEA) citi-
zens and their representatives to be simple and straightforward. It 

will be looking for reasons to grant, not for reasons to refuse. 
Further information regarding this scheme is on our School Web-

site with the link to the full guidance and how to apply. 
 
 

 

 
 

.Diary Dates 

Exciting Christmas Events will be published soon …  

Friday 18th December 2020: School closes for Christmas Holidays 2:30pm 


